
Health and Social Care Partnership - South Glasgow update noted.  
 
5 There was submitted and noted a report by John Harkins, Glasgow City 
Health and Social Care Partnership (GCHSCP), regarding an update on the south of 
the city, advising  
 
(1) that the re-commencement of the Quit Your Way stop smoking service 

remained positive, with successful engagement in face-to-face clinics as well 
as telephone support and that the Face to Face clinic continued to thrive at 
Kellock Pharmacy; 
 

(2) of the staff support implementation of agreed actions for vaping, mental 
health, anti-social behaviour and development of processes aligned to 
Castlemilk Locality Plan; and  
 

(3) that the carers service had continued to review and develop throughout 
2024/25 and there had been proactive carer engagement, early intervention 
and support structures. 

 
 


